



Any Questions?  




Dr Cathy Sucher and Assoc Prof Mel Ferguson

are investigating ways to assess if the delivery

of cochlear implant services through telehealth

is equivalent to the gold-standard face-to-face

clinical model of care. 

This study aims to develop a core set of

outcome measures to help maximise

telehealth’s benefits and ensure optimal and

personalised care for cochlear implant users.

This research project has Ethics Approval from the University of Western Australia | 2022/ET001007

 

We invite all clinicians working with adult


cochlear implant users, professionals


involved in cochlear implant service


provision, and adult cochlear implant


users to share their opinions on what


areas should be assessed and the


measures used to assess cochlear


implant outcomes and services. 

You will be asked to complete up to


three 20-minute online surveys.

How should we assess telehealth benefits for 

cochlear implant services?

Email: cathy.sucher@earscience.org.au


